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Write an e-mail message

From: jeoulthurst@webtv.net.
{John Coulthurst)
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To: CPerrin@state.nm,us
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Cc: Patricia_Hester@nm.blm.gov, wecarr@westofpecos.com
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Subject: Summary of Well Compliance
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Dear Charlie,

As of Friday Oct. 25, 2002, Coulthurst Management & Inv. Inc. have
accomplished the following: :

Plugged 4 wells- Ann 3, Ann 5, Darla 16 and the Jenny 1.

Integrity Tested 8 wells, Erin 1, Erin 3, Ann4,  Darla 1, Darla 7, Darla 2,
Ann 15 and Ann 6. All that paperwork is being sent to BLM this week.

We need to plug the 2 wells above which failed their tests last week. They are
the Ann 6 and Darla 7. We will send paperwork to BLM asking for permission
10 plug. As s00n as wec get permission, we will contact you with the timing.
You mentioned 2 old wells, the Darla 8 and the Ann 19 which we should add to

the list. We will do so, but we will immediately focus on the two failed wells
and follow up on the Darla 8 and Ann 19.

We have spent over 45 thousand on the work so far, and will need maybe 3
months to catch up on the money needed.

Once again, we really appreciate your help and look forward to doing so in the
future.

Regards—John Goulthyrst

PS. Pis #ward 10 Santa Fe.



